May 23, 1980

Marvin R. Levine Associates Limited
425 Worthern Boulevard :
Great Neck, New York 11021

Dear Sirs:

We gratefully acknowledge the receipt of your generous
donation of $100.00 (one hundred dollars) to Saint Vartan
Armenian Cathedral in memory of the late Baidzar Tokatlian
mother of Melik Tokatlian.

We pray that Almighty CGod may rest the blessed soul
of Mother Baidzar in peace and grant a healthy life to all
of you.

With pravers,

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist
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